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Mr. Richard P. Pollock
Critical Mass
P.O. Box 1538 IN RESPONSE REFER

Washington, DC 20013 TO '-01A-79-399

Dear Mr. Pollock:

This is in response to your letter of September 21, '.979, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information concerning environmental
release of radiation and radioactive materials, and occupational exposure of
personnel, at the U. S. Department of Energy's uranium-enrichment plant in
Portsmouth, Ohio.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has no records concerning thid subject. The

Depar.tment of Energy now has the responsibility for all of the' old Atomic Energy
Commission (AEC) records concerning this facility, as well as any new records ~
which may have been developed since 1975, when the AEC was split into two separate

_

agencies.

Sipcerely,

J. 4. Felton, Director
I Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administratian
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